
CAB Minutes
4-26-05
Announcements:
• Michelle LeBrun, Public Relations for CAB, is a
master poster maker!
• Make-a-Wish Foundation
Past Business:
CEC Earth Day
T-House Library Visit
Community Dinner Potluck

Upcoming Events:
Partay at Mel’s! Supercabbie Social after PNO this
Thursday!! Bring some goodies.

- 6656 Sueno Apt. D at 9pm.

FACT: For every 8 smokers the Tobacco Industry kills,
they take 1 non-smoker with them
EVENT: The Second Annual Spring Cough-In, which is
designed to raise awareness of the dangers of
secondhand smoke, needs your help

Event Dates: T May 17 (11-3 in the UCEN)
             W May 18 (11-3 in the Arbor)

- Contact Niloo at niloob@umail.ucsb.edu or Danielle
at danielle.endaya@sa.ucsb.edu
- Monday-Thursday May16th-19th from 11-1pm

Habitat for Humanity, an organization that builds
homes for families,  is having a general meeting this
Thursday, April 28th to talk about upcoming worktrips
for the quarter, fundraisers, officer positions, and
an educational activity to raise awareness about the
low-income housing crisis!
- Thursday, April 28th at 6:30pm in the UCen Harbor
Room
- Contact hfhucsb@hotmail.com for more info.

One-time Volunteer Opportunities:
Camp Ronald McDonald for Good Times, a camp for kids
with cancer, is having interviews for summer camp
counselors TOMORROW and May 9th. Sign up and plan to
come from 3-6pm or 7-10pm (don’t worry-the interviews
are fun!)

- Contact Christina at Starrlite728@yahoo.com

Anyone interested in planting trees AND raising money
for Cab with Goleta Valley Beautiful on a lovely
Saturday? Let me know and I will pick a date! Janice



at Jannan77@hotmail.com

Walk for Ellwood is a new fundraiser to support
Ellwood properties from recent private interests (i.e.
someone else’s house instead of beautiful and free
open space). Help organize, set up, and participate in
the walk!

- Contact Melissa at melissabrown@umail.ucsb.edu or
408-206-4291

- Sunday, May 1st, 9am-1pm

Get ready for this month’s Parent’s Night Out, a
chance to play with IV Elementary kids while their
parents get some free time without their children.

- Contact Mel at nitura@umail.ucsb.edu
- Thursday, April 28th from 5:30-8pm

You have another chance to volunteer at this quarter’s
CAB Blood Drive! Sign up to help between 11 and 6, and
stop by between 11 and 5 to give! (you get a shirt and
yummy snacks!)

- Contact Janice at Jannan77@hotmail.com
- Wednesday, May 4th from 11-6

The Regents and Chancellors' Scholars Society (RCSS)
is working with the Transition House to put on fun
activities at a picnic. Volunteers are welcome anytime
between 11:30am and 3:30pm for set up, clean up, and
the event. We will have a bounce house, arts and
crafts, relays, and other games.  We just need people
to supervise and play with the kids!

- Contact Kristin at kristinlayous@yahoo.com
- Sunday, May 15 from 12-3pm.

Family Service Agency annual Children’s Festival needs
volunteers to help with snacks, face painting, rides,
crafts, and other fun stuff. Just sign up for 2 hour
shifts.

- Contact Janice at Jannan77@hotmail.com or Jessica
at FSA at 965-2178

- Saturday, May 14th from 10am-4pm

You can make a World of Difference! The annual
Volunteer Recognition Week is May 16-22 this year.
Help plan the event and get excited for a week of
amazing opportunities!
- Contact Ellie at elissastone@umail.ucsb.edu or
Britney at 925-285-9699.



Relay For Life?! If you are involved or interested in
this 24 hour run to raise money for the American
Cancer Society, please contact Janice at
Jannan77@hotmail.com.

On-Going Programs:

Transition House trips are back on schedule and back
in the agenda!
Hang out with the cool kids as they do homework and
activities.

- Contact Quise at Quise84@aol.com
- Thursdays at 3:30 in front of Campbell Hall

Join other students as they make and deliver lunches
to IV homeless every weekend.

- Contact Bryce at bpulliam@umail.ucsb.edu
- Meet on Sundays at 11:30 at 6585 Picasso Rd. (near
St. Michael’s Church and Hillel)

A disabled woman in our community needs help with
grocery shopping twice a week and assistance getting
to appointments. Sign up to help whenever you can!

- Contact Amanda Sharp at amandascharpf@mac.com or
450-0794.

Take a visit to DAWG, a dog shelter in Goleta, and
help play with, walk, and clean the animals.
- Contact James at jtandon@antinomian.net if
interested.

- Fridays at 3pm in front Campbell Hall

We are visiting the Boys and Girls Club in Santa
Barbara on Wednesdays!

- Contact Christina at Starrlite728@yahoo.com (she
will provide rides).

- Every Wednesday beginning on April 6th, meet at
3:30 at IV Starbucks and back by 6:15

Breakfast Club is still serving bagels and coffee to
the homeless in St. Mark’s Church (6550 Picasso Rd.,
IV) every Thursday morning between 8-9am.

- Contact Binh at cabservicecoordinator@yahoo.com

Community Kitchens needs help every day for a lunch
shifts-11:45-1:00 Monday-Friday at St. Mark’s in IV on
6550 Picasso Rd.



- Contact Binh with questions at
cabservicecoordinator@yahoo.com

Family Literacy Program is pairing more students with
local families to help elementary school children to
practice their reading.

- Contact flp_ucsb@yahoo.com for more info.

The SB Zoo has some fun volunteer programs and has
requested our help, especially with the Summer Zoo
Camp. Check out their (paid!) openings in the red
Employment Binder up front. They also have “Storytime
at the Zoo” every Wednesday from 10:30-12.

- Contact Jared at jbrach@sbzoo.org; he will get you
hooked up because he excited to talk to any potential
volunteers.

The Muscular Dystrophy Association works to find
treatment for neuromuscular diseases. They need admin
help for all of their special projects.

- Contact Mehgan Fay at
santabarbaraspecialevent@mdausa.org or 563-0456.

Friendship Manor : Call the front desk at 968-0771.

Next week we ELECT 2005-2006 Chair and Vice-Chair
positions and take nominations for all other
positions!!


